
A big welcome to 

Jess Cook our new 

Singing and 

Musical Theatre 

Teacher . Jess is 

very excited about 

starting her classes 

after Easter !

TEACHER NEWS

There are still spaces available . 

Please contact Miss Heather 

asap if you would like to book . 

MON - ACRO WORKSHOP 

TUES - LYRICAL & JAZZ (8yrs+) 

WED - DANCE , ACRO , ARTS & 

CRAFTS (5-8yrs) 

THURS - 'EVERYTHING HDC ' DAY

Another busy  term at HDC - we've had new competition routines  to 

learn, we succesfully  auditioned for Disney  this  Summer and a  

fantastic trip  to Move It - one of the biggest dance exhibitions  in the 

UK. All  this  alongside our regular timetable! 

Next term we will  be focusing on the Showcase, our Disney  

Performance & more ISTD Dance Exams.....it is  going to busy. 

Wishing you  all  a  lovely  break  over Easter and I look  forward to 

seeing you  all  back  at class  on Monday  29th April.

What a great trip we had to Move It 

dance exhibition in London - our 

dancers tried out lots of different 

classes and even got to meet one of the 

Stars of the BBC 's The Next Step ! 

Miss Heather x

S P R I N G  T E R M  2 0 1 9

Move It Trip

EASTER WORKSHOPS

Congratulations to Camille and Olivia who got 

their first pair of pointe shoes back in January ! 

Thank you to Encore Dancewear in Herne Bay 

for a great fitting ! 

 POINTE SHOE SHOPPING!
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TERM  STARTS  

MON  29TH  APRIL

, 

 STARS OF THE TERM 

JESSICA & ROSIE

DON 'T  FORGET . . .  

 SAT  29TH  JUNE  

HDC  SHOWCASE  

 @ THE  GULBENKIAN

DISNEY  REHEARSALS  

START  AFTER  EASTER

The HDC Competition team has been busy at more 

dance competitions this term - No Limits , UDS & 

Dynamite Dance . We 've had several new solos and duets 

starting this term and so far we have had some fantastic 

results . A big thank you to all the parents for their 

continued support with competitions . 

Check out some of our amazing new costumes . . . 

 

 

 CONGRATULATIONS!

NEW ACRO QUALIFICATION
Congratulations to Miss Heather who passed

her Module 2 Acrobatic Arts qualification in

February . The course included a written 

exam and a practical exam which was 

spotting back handsprings & aerials and 

then correcting and spotting faults . 

Miss Heather got an impressive 10/10 for 

her practical exam ! Thank you to Cami , 

Maria & Lottie who attended the course 

with Miss Heather as students for all the 

teachers to train with .

COMPETITIO
N NEWS


